Walmsley CE Primary School

Blackburn Road, Egerton, Bolton BL7 9SA
Tel: 01204 332650 Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Joanna Atherton

10th May 2024

Dear Parents/ Carers

Bolton Music Festival - Thursday 20th June at 7:00pm

This year we will be taking part in the Bolton Schools' Music Festival at the Victoria Hall on Thursday 20th June. This promises to be a very special event with lots of choirs across Bolton taking part.

I would like to take our Year 3/4 Choir to this event.

We will be going for a rehearsal at the Victoria Hall in Bolton on Wednesday 19th June from 1:00pm to 3:00pm. We will be travelling to and from the Victoria Hall by coach. **The event itself will be on Thursday 20th June at 7:00pm** with an approximate finish time of 8:45pm at the Victoria Hall in Bolton.

Parents are asked to arrive and drop off children between 6:15pm and 6:30pm on the Thursday evening. The concert will finish at approximately 8:45pm and you will need to collect your child from myself or another member of our Walmsley staff at the Walker (rear) entrance after the concert.

Please confirm if your child is able to attend this special music festival on Thursday 20th June via our School Gateway App by **Friday, 17th May**. We are also asking for a contribution of £5.00 towards the coach transport for the Wednesday rehearsal.

By giving your consent, you are agreeing to:

- your child attending the rehearsal on Wednesday 19th June (travelling to and from the Victoria Hall by coach)
- dropping your child off at the Victoria Hall on Thursday 20th June at 6:15pm and collecting your child at 8:45pm.

Tickets to the festival will be available to buy via the following link:

https://boltonmusicservice.com/event/bolton-schools-music-festival-2024/

*We are aware some children are involved in an Interact rehearsal on the Thursday and will not be able to take part in the music festival.

Many thanks

Miss Orlinski Music Co-ordinator